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Some winter wombling took place on Saturday 16 November 2023.  

The group met on Oakwood Hill near the crossroads and split into 

two groups, litter picking the footpaths around Loughton Station 

and the Valley Hill part of Loughton, roads covered, included 

Oakwood Hill, River Way, South View Road, the Barncroft’s and 

the bottom half of Roding Road. 

 

Our next group litter pick will be on Saturday 13 January 2024.  

Location and times to be confirmed. 

 

 

Once again, we thank you for your support. 

 

Regards      

 

Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


